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Weekly News –2nd March 2018  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We have had another busy week in Year 6. Well done to everyone for 
getting into school despite the snowy weather. We also had some 
great costumes for World Book Day on Thursday. 
 
The children have been demonstrating good speed reading and 
comprehension skills, which we will ask them to practise again in their 
homework this week. We have also started daily arithmetic practice 
in Maths. 
 
Parent consultations will take place on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 
22nd March.  Appointment times have been sent home with your 
child. 
 
Please can we remind children and parents that there should be no 
earrings in school. Additionally, pupils should not be wearing large 
and bright headwear (bows etc.).  
 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
 
Spellings- prefixes 

incorrect, illegal, immature, irregular, international, subordinate 

Maths 
Please complete A, B or C in your homework book. 
Practise any areas of Maths you are finding tricky. We have been 
using https://myminimaths.co.uk/ in class. You can use the songs 
from https://numberock.com/ . 
 
English 
Please complete the ten minute reading comprehension. Remember 
to speed read the text and highlight evidence in the text. 
 
All homework due in Tuesday 6th March 2018 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Wednesday 21st and 
Thursday 22nd March 
Parents’ evening 

 

 

Recommended 
Reads 

Wonder by RJ Palacio 

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio 

The Alex Rider Series by 
Anthony Horowitz 

Groosham Grange by 
Anthony Horowitz 
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